
REUNION DAY   May 24, 2018



Rose DzuganΩсуΣ ŎƘŀƛǊǇŜǊǎƻƴΣ
gave the opening address

ά²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ млоrdŀƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ ƻŦ {ΦWΦ{ΦbΦ!Φ!Φ  ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ƎŜƴŜǊŀƭ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎέ

ά²ŜƭŎƻƳŜέ

This reunion day luncheon and annual general meeting is dedicated to all the
{ǘΦ WƻǎŜǇƘΩǎ !ƭǳƳƴŀŜ ƴǳǊǎŜǎ ŦƻǊ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ƘŜŀǊǘ ŀƴŘ ǎƻǳƭ ǘƻ ǇŀǘƛŜƴǘǎΣ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΦ 

You cared, supported and helped heal so many patients during your nursing years. 

Now the next generation of nurses are working to provide that same legacy of care. 
They will follow in your footsteps and build upon the culture of nursing excellence

that you have created. 

We express our gratitude to you and for the many hours you have given
in the care of your patients. 

You have touched many hearts and soothed many pains with your skills and loving care. 

You are to be remembered, praised and honoured.

Luncheon Coordinators

YŀǘƘȅ !ƭŜȄŀƴŘŜǊ WŀŎƪǎƻƴ Ψто
¢ŜǊŜǎŀ aŀŀǎ Ψтп

{ƛǎǘŜǊ !ƴƴ aŀǊǎƘŀƭƭ Ωрс ƎŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƻǇŜƴƛƴƎ DǊŀŎŜ

357 people attended the luncheon
Luncheon tickets were $60 each



Marjorie Almas TregunnoΨпо
and her daughter Shirley TregunnoΨтм!

Piper
Michael Cuffe

Class of 1968------Celebrating 50 Years ----άtƛǇŜŘ Lƴέ


